Hello PV Families!

5th Grade has fundraising events happening soon. The semi-annual clothing drive is coming up
on Saturday, April 27th from 9 AM to 12 PM. We will be accepting gently used clothing and
accessories. Please see attached flyer for more details.

We are also having a bake sale during the Primary Election on Tuesday April 23rd from 7 AM to
8 PM. We are accepting baked good donations as well as hot dogs and other snacks to sell. All
proceeds for these events goes directly towards funding things for 5th Grade. There will be a
sign up genius to donate baked goods.

Thank you!

Penn Valley 5th Grade Team
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